LOWELL TOWN COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE SESSION
October 14, 2024

On Monday, October 14, 2024, the Lowell Town Council met in Executive Session
pursuant to Litigation 1.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B), (2) For discussion of strategy
with respect to any of the following: (B) Initiation of litigation or litigation that is
either pending or has been threatened specifically in writing. Councilmembers
present were Todd Angerman, Michael Gruszka, John Alessia, Shane Tucker, and
John Yelkich. Also present were Clerk-Treasurer Jill Murr, Town Manager Craig
Hendrix, Police Chief Jim Woestman and Town Attorney David Westland. No
matter was discussed except for the purpose of the notice required. The meeting
was adjourned at 6:55 P.M.
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